
NOTICE
CANCELLATION

OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 6TH, 2005

The next regularly scheduled Board meeting will be
Tuesday, September 20, 5:00 p.m.
Board Room, Education Centre

515 Macleod Trail SE
Calgary, Alberta

Should you have any questions about this notice, please contact the Corporate Secretary’s
Office at one of the following numbers:

Janice Barkway – 294-8173
Darlene Perrier – 294-8395


